
Important Dates to 
Remember—Autumn 
Term  

Thursday 13th January—Elm class 
swimming starts for 6 weeks 

Tuesday 15th February—Parents 
Evening 4.00pm—6.30pm 

Wednesday 16th February—
Parents Evening 3.45pm—5.20pm 

Friday 18th February—school 
breaks up for half term 

Monday 28th February—school 
reopens for all children 

 

Thursday 3rd March—Willow Class 
swimming starts for 6 weeks 

Friday 4th March—Willow Class 
Assembly 

Friday 11th March—Juniper Class 
Assembly 

Friday 18th March—Maple Class 
Assembly 

Friday 1st April—Oak Class 
Assembly 

 

Further dates to follow 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year Wishes 
We hope all of our families had a wonderful Christmas, despite the difficult circumstances 
with the Covid situation and that everyone has a happy and healthy New Year.  It was so 
lovely to see everyone back in school . 
 
Young Voices Concert  
Following the postponement of the Young Voices Concert which was due to take place on 
Tuesday 11th January, we are waiting for confirmation of the new date for the concert to 
take place.  All monies paid for parent tickets and the coach will be transferred over to cover 
the new date which we will let Y5 and Y6 parents know as soon as we are informed. 
 
Elm Class Swimming 
Elm Class start swimming lessons on Thursday 13th January for 6 weeks.  Please ensure 
children bring in their swimming kit each Thursday morning. 
 
The Quarry Chapel—Forthcoming Events 
Details for forthcoming events at The Quarry Chapel were circulated to parent via email 
today.  Please contact the school office if you did not receive these. 
 
Paralympian Visit—Katrina Hart 
A huge thank you to everyone who completed the sponsorship challenge during Katrina 
Hart’s visit.  We managed to raise a fantastic total of £1714.08 and in turn the school 
received a donation of £800 from Sports for Schools.  A wonderful achievement—thank you 
all! 
 
Reading Book Donations 
The school has received 2 generous donations of books: one from an ex parent , Abi Nicol, 
and one from a current parent, Mrs Fyfield.  The donations included a wide variety of 
interesting  and exciting reading books.  We would like to thank both families for their 
thoughtfulness.  We are sure these will prove very popular with the children and will expand 
their choice of reading material. 
 
Christmas Donation 
We would like to thank Mrs Christine Pool and her helpers for donating Christmas party food  
and essentials from the cancelled Christmas Disco at Woodfield Youth Centre.  Their 
generosity was much appreciated. 
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